
PARENT NEWSLETTER 
THROUGH THE YEARS’ ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

TO BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER  13th,  7:00 

p.m. 

The Board of Directors invite families to attend the AGM held here 

in the community  room/cafeteria.  We hope for lots of parent 

support as we share the program, staff, building and financial reports 

from the last year and elect a new slate of officers and directors.  

There will be several staff service award presentations  as a few hit 

important service milestones this past year.  Child care will be 

provided in the toddler room  for those needing it in order to attend 

the AGM.  Please  let us know if you need child care so we can 

ensure we have enough people to care for the children. 

HUBBARDS LIONS CLUB CHRISTMAS HAMPERS 

We are asking families who are able to once again consider helping 

us fill the donation boxes in our foyer with food, toiletries, and 

winter clothing for the Hubbards Lions Club Christmas hampers.  

These hampers are filled by the Lions close to Christmas and 

distributed to families in need over the holidays.  

TIDBITS 

  Toddler teachers want to remind all parents with children in 

diapers that a full box of wipes is due the first of every month.  

 A new 8-week session of Musical Minds starts Thursday, 

November 7th.  Please send Megan her payment via etransfer 

then mark your child off the list as paid.   

 Scholastic Books make great Christmas gifts, while promoting 

early literacy skills and earning our day care free books.  You 

can find your book orders in your mailbox in the front foyer. 

You can also order online and Through the Years will still get 

the rewards.  Book orders and payment are due Tuesday, 

November 19th  this month. 

 A reminder we are closed on Monday, November 11th for the  

Remembrance Day holiday. 

 Look for an exciting announcement coming soon on an early 

December fundraiser that could jump start your Christmas 

preparations. 

 

Until next time,    Mary Ellen N
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